
La Luz Engineering, PLLC 

La Luz Engineering, PLLC  12201 Tamarac Trail NE Albuquerque NM 87111 505-459-9224

March 30, 2022

SolarTyme 
6710 Jefferson Davis Hwy 
Richmond, VA 23237 

Re: Review of Installed PV System Attachments 
Fenmore Residence – 22 Hallmark Dr, Spring Lake, NC 28390

Ms. Perez, 

Per your request, we have reviewed and confirmed the solar panel attachments were installed in 
accordance with the structural review La Luz Engineering approved for the Fenmore 
Residence Structural Review of Existing Roof for New Photovoltaic Panel Installation letter and 
design dated February 18, 2022.  The drawings state the PV railing and supports will be attached to 
the composite shingle roof. The photos provided by the Contractor indicate the proper railing 
supports were installed and attached to the roof.  It appears that the bases have been installed per 
the typical manufacturer requirements and are approved by the undersigned engineer. 

Regards, 
La Luz Engineering, PLLC 

Ben Brokaw, P.E. 
Principal 
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